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09/09/2023  18:27:032023/2218/P OBJ Anthony John 

Stuart Jennings

We are unable to find reference to the proposed materials for the replacement windows but obviously plastics 

would be unacceptable in the conservation area quite apart from their environmental damage. If so this is an 

objection, however metals would be acceptable. 

AJSJ for Bloomsbury CAAC

Page 7 of 28


